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Martins Creek Quarry Project SSD 14_6612 - Letter of Support  

All Dunn Excavations Pty Ltd confirms its support for the Martins Creek Quarry Project. 

Similar like to Martins Creek Quarry, our business is involved in the construction industry. Our industry relies on the 

availability of hard rock materials like those available at Martins Creek Quarry for the construction of houses, roads, rail 

and public infrastructure.  

It is well known that Martins Creek Quarry produces some of the highest quality construction materials used in the 

construction industry that meets NSW State Government specification and is one of only three quarries servicing the 

region. 

Should the project not be approved it will have the impact of removing one of the three suppliers, lessening competition 

in the region. 

We have reviewed the Environmental Impact Statement and our business supports the proposal by Daracon. The Quarry 

plays an important role in servicing the construction industry within the Greater Hunter.  

 

Regards 

Scott Dunn 

Director  
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